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‘Cityof Prince George 1|1 1 earning Preschool of the North TUP April 25, 2024

1 am in support of Early Learning Preschoot of the Nort '*;

o™

use permit for the at iready licensed prescnﬂc? program (o aliow 2

the property 2588 Queensway Street. This char
preschool program as we i as *u.nded hildea
prince George area is a challenge with lengthy wait lists and we have Deen Ope erating in the area

successfully for the pasf. six yea"s

Ensuring that we havc access t
need for so many fzmilies in the prin
working is a challenge for most fam L
not only support working parents an make life more affordab
for ECE’s.

o More funding for CCFRI childcare funds fami‘-ies $575/m0?t'
remain a huge barrier for parents 10 access hildcare
school d;strzct 57 calendar there are ciosures, an
during these times. Offering childcare during preschooi
stress for fami h°s (Spring, break, Christmas break, Pro D days,

e More families would be able tc access p sreschool and be zble to stll work hecause of the

d our parcnts are :rvmg to find care
s would alleviate this
ummer)
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ali-day care opticn
e Preschooi is under four hours: Speaking with
working households and are neeﬂmg all day car
e Walking distance; most of our families live in
e We have grandparents raising grandchildren
’ and having this facility within walking distance
- ¢ Community support with being close to the Sou
some of cur families have been referred by ‘EQC
e 1In ourares we have been trying 0 find ancther suitable location for our long-standing

i

preschoc! and un nfortunately, we have not? tound anything 10 aCCOmMMO odate our preg

.

As a parent with the Early Learning Preschool ¢f the North I support the need foran
affordable and accessible licensed childcare program in this neig hborhood.
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